Attention:
Bulk Water Customers

he Oak River Bulk Water Fill Station has been replaced by a new key fob system
that will be active on

Monday, April 26th, 2021 at 9:00 AM.

In order to access the fill station as of April 26th, you must purchase a key fob
for $25.00 and complete an account application to activate your account.

The key fob will authorize use of the bulk water fill station at the Oak River
Water Plant, located just East of Oak River on Highway 24.

You will receive email notifications of your current balance.
Consumption of water will be tracked by your fob and billed quarterly.

If your fob becomes damaged or misplaced,
inform the Oak River office immediately.
A replacement fob will be available for a fee of $40.00.

Water Rates have not changed and Questions? Concerns?
remain as follows: Please contact the Oak River office at:
Minimal (up to 330 gallons) = S15.50 204-566-2146

Useage over 330 gallons = x.04705 info@rmofoakview.ca



